
NRCA Director Meeting 
October 3, 2020 

 
 

The National Redbone Coonhound Association’s director meeting was called to order by 

President John Ingram on October 3, 2020 in Brazil, Indiana at 11:55am.  

 

Director Roll Call was taken by TJ Bolin. Members present included Casey Bolin, TJ Bolin, Tim 

Bolin, Justin Howard, Jared Hutchison, John Ingram, Mike Jarboe, Caleb Mullins and John 

Shelton. Directors were thanked for attending this quick meeting as it was realized one item of 

business was forgotten about at yesterday’s meeting and needed to be discussed.  

 

John Ingram shared that the Highland Coonhunters Association located in Jamestown, Illinois 

would like to propose an event that will be titled the “Midwest Breed Showdown”. The local 

club is contacting the leadership of the associations sharing that they would like any association 

interested in having their breed eligible for the money prizes to contribute $1,000. The money 

would be dispersed to the winners in this manner: The top dog of each breed will win $500. The 

other $500 will be used to go into prize money for the “Final Four” dogs. The first “Midwest 

Breed Showdown” should take place on November 5-6, 2021. The payment of $1,000 to 

support the event will be due no later than August 31, 2021. 

 

Jared Hutchison made a motion that the National Redbone Coonhound Association take part in 

the Midwest Breed Showdown that is being planned for November 2021 by the Highland 

Coonhunters Association. Mike Jarboe seconded the motion. Motion carried.  

 

Justin Howard made motion to adjourn the meeting. Motion was seconded by Mike Jarobe. 

Motion carried.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

T.J. Bolin 


